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Orientation Day 
Academic Year 2023 - 2024 

S T . G E O R G E  A C A D E M Y

Mid-Autumn Festival

On September 5th, we held our Fall Semester Orientation
Day for the Academic Year 2023-2024 intake. The school
directors and counselors gave introductions to our high
school history, policies, and study schedules. Both new
and returning students took a tour around our campus
and visited our learning and sports center. Delicious
snacks and beverages were specially prepared for the
event.

Students had a great time learning more about the
engaging school life, making new friends, and enjoying ice-
breaker games. All of our new students were set and
ready to start a new journey at SGA.

We are running a Movie Club, where our students get the
opportunity to share their interests in the latest movie
releases, and movie classics and have fun as well. After
watching a specific movie, students sit and discuss the
messages and meanings behind the movie.

The Movie Club broadens our students' understanding of
society, cultures, and human connections. Diverse-selected
and award-winning movies help teach our students
meaningful values and make them explore shared life
experiences.

We had a Mid-Autumn Festival, also known as Moon Festival,
where students shared Moon cakes and exchanged wishes for
harmony and prosperity. Some students brought their
traditional food to share with others as well. Our SGA students
enjoyed the event designing crafted lanterns, they were
creative and clever. 

The Mid-Autum school activity brought students together in
celebration and everyone felt at home. 

 School Uniform Day

SGA School Uniform Day is a special day at our campus and
falls on the first Monday of each month. Students are
required to wear their school uniform for the day. Wearing a
uniform showcases unity among all SGA students and
demonstrates a nice form of standardized school discipline. 

At SGA, we continue to build a strong bond between our
students and the school's academic community, ensuring
that all students have a shared sense of belonging.

 September 2023

Movie Club


